Congressman

Pollock Seeks
Tax Relief

WASHINGTON, D.C.— Con-
gressman Howard W. Pollock to-
day introduced a bill aimed at
providing relief to tax payers in
states where the cost of living is
above the national average.

Pollock’s bill, which also calls
for increasing the personal in-
come tax exemption from $600
to $1200, would allow for an
Increase in exemption propor-
tionate to the amount the cost
of living exceeds the average
nation-wide. Alaskan taxpayers
would benefit from this feature
of Pollock’s bill.

“Taxpayers .in states where
the cost of living is significantly
higher than the national average
would receive a well-deserved
tax break to compensate them
for the large sums which they
must spend to obtain the nec-
essities of life,” Pollock explain-
ed. '

The Alaskan Congressman said
he is readying two additional tax
relief bills which he plans to
introduce in the next few days.



